Non-Government Business Allocated sessions for 2022

(as amended 11 October 2022)

Date	Party
17 February	NAT
24 February	LIB
17 March	LCWA
24 March	LIB
7 April	GWA
12 May	LIB
19 May	NAT
16 June	LIB
11 August	LIB
18 August	DSP
1 September	LCWA
15 September	vacated
22 September	vacated
13 October	LIB
20 October	LCWA
27 October	NAT
17 November	IND
24 November	LIB
1 December	LIB

Hon Colin de Grussa MLC

Member of the Legislative Council, Parliament of Western Australia

Unit 3, 5 Chapman Rd Geraldton WA 6530 Phone: 08 9921 4818

Email: colin.degrussa@mp.wa.gov.au



President of the Legislative Council Hon Alanna Clohesy MLC Parliament House West Perth 6005

Friday, 7 October 2022

Dear President,

Following the cancellation of the scheduled sitting day on the 22nd of September 2022 and advice from the Clerk, the National Party and the Liberal party have discussed the re-scheduling of the forgone Nationals Non-Government Business from that sitting day.

I can advise that the Nationals and the Liberal Party have agreed to swap the forgone Nationals Non-Government Business from 22nd of September with the Liberals scheduled Non-Government Business on the 27th of October.

Should there be any further information required, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Hon Colin de Grussa MLC

Leader of the Nationals WA in the Legislative Council



Hon Dr Steve Thomas MLC

Leader of the Opposition in the Legislative Council Shadow Treasurer; Shadow Minister for Small Business

The Hon. Alanna Clohesy MLC
President of the Legislative Council
Parliament House
West Perth 6005

8th October 2022

Dear Alanna,

Re: Non-Government Business

I write following the cancellation of two weeks of Non-Government Business in September 2022 as a result of the cancellation of State Parliament upon the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II and the subsequent public holiday.

The result was a loss of Non-Government Business (NGB) on the 15th of September for the Liberal Party and on the 22nd of September for the National Party.

As a team we noted that the 22nd of September was the last scheduled NGB assigned to the National Party while the Liberal Party still had four NGB opportunities on the schedule. In the interest of fair play the Liberal Party team readily agreed to give one of those opportunities to the National Party.

Following this we received correspondence from Grant Hitchcock from your staff outlining a reviewed allocation of NGB, and given that we had already agreed to donate one, we the Liberal Party are in full accordance with the proposal to reschedule October 27th as a National Party Non-Government Business opportunity.

I would therefore ask you to adjust the Non-Government Business schedule accordingly.

Yours truly,

The Hon. Dr Steve Thomas

A CIL